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Greetings
We hope you and your
families enjoyed rest,
fellowship, and time
together over the 4th of
July weekend. We are
currently working with
many families who are
beginning their
homeschool journey with
Portals. If you know any
families who are currently
considering their
education options for the
upcoming school year, we
are here and happy to
help.

-Your Portals Team

Book Lists
Available
Families and schools who
have registered with
Portals for the 2023-2024
school year will receive
an email with a copy of
the book list for the
upcoming school year.
This book list will contain
ISBN numbers and links
to help you find low-cost
resources to support your
student's education.

NEW: Video
Series
An new series of videos
has been created to
provide an in depth look
at the Portals mission and
philosophy of learning.
Check out our YouTube
page to learn more. Feel
free to share with anyone
you know that may be
interested in learning
more about Portals.

Professional
Development
We heard from you that
the majority of families
registered with Portals for
this upcoming school year
prefer to attend
professional development
training online. In
response to this, we will
be pre-recording each of
the workshops and
publishing them online as
a series of classes for you
to attend when it best fits
your schedule. We believe
it is important for our
team to have the
opportunity to connect
with you and answer any
questions you may have
as we head into the
school year. In order to
provide this opportunity,
we will be scheduling
multiple live sessions
throughout the month of
August where our team
will share an update on
the start of the school
year and be available to
answer your questions.

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL-4BNzxt4IfqOM5aY2WQbOlHCSBqIJr8y

